
  

 

 

W

e

b

s

i

t

e

: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

  

Warren  
Wood  

Primary  

School  

                Newsletter – May 19th 2023 
  
  

 This week… 
 
Miss Edwards organised for a Crazy Golf course to be brought to 
school where all of the classes had a chance to play.  Everyone 
loved this, including nursery who then designed and made their 
very own indoor version of this too! 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
     

Next week… 

On Friday next week, it is time for the children to let 
their hair down….or put it up…or colour it…or fill it 
full of glitter as we have a crazy hair day.  There is no 
real reason for the day other than to say a fond 
farewell to a crazy term with a crazy hair day.  No 
donation. No requirement to take part if it isn’t your 
thing.  Just a day to express yourself before we all 
have a well-earned break!  We look forward to seeing 
your crazy creations! 
 

 
Working with our local community group – Friends of 
Bosden Farm – we are always looking at ways in 
which we could support them and local initiatives.  
Some of our ex Woodies, along with some current 
Woodies, are involved in this.  This is directly aimed 
at pupils from years 5, 6, 7, 8 and 9 who can 
contribute to their local area in a positive way.  If 
your child is interested, please email them on 
BosdenFarmCG@gmail.com for further information 
or to register support. 
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   A Message from the Headteacher 
 

       Busy, buzzy Woodies…. 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another busy week for our Woodies 
family. I think it is fair to say, it has 
been a hive of industry... 
 
Our Nursery children are enjoying a 
bee theme this week.  They have been 
making their own bee art work, 
exploring hexagon shapes in Maths 
and tasting honey.  Today there are 
lots of buzzy bees around nursery, all 
dressed up and having fun! 
 
Reception caterpillars have made 
their chrysalises now which is very 
exciting as the children watch for their 
next changes.  Children have also 
been practising their subtraction and 
odds and evens. 
 
Year 1 children went on their school 
trip to Tatton Park.  A great time was 
had by all – a photo from this trip is at 
the top of the page – They have also 
written recounts about their trip. 
 
Year 2 pupils finished their SAT’s tests 
this week.  Well done everyone on all 
of your hard work.  They have also 
been writing stories! 
 
 
 
 

 

 Year 3 pupils have been gathering information 
about the exciting birds and animals that live in 
the rainforest. 
 
Year 4 pupils have been looking at changing 
states of solids, liquids and gases.  They melted 
chocolate using different temperature water and 
looked at the variables of the different types of 
chocolate – white, milk and dark – to see if that 
made a difference.  Ask your child what they 
found out! 
 
Year 5 children have been writing their own 
stories based on the Gruffalo for their Reading 
Partners from Year 1.  I can’t wait to hear some 
of them! 
 
Year 6 pupils have enjoyed a wonderful week 
writing limericks and haikus.  They were treated 
to a visit from John Lewis too where they worked 
on making their own mood boards.  Some 
pictures of this work are below.  
 

  
 
Some of the Year 6 boys have also visited 
Manchester City training complex too! 
 

 As we look forward to our last week 
before half term, can I wish everyone a 

restful weekend.  Make sure you all 
recharge ready for the final furlong 

before the Whit holiday! 
 

Mrs Reyes xx 
 

 
 
 

Boo the Badger 
 

This week, Boo has gone to stay in 
classes again.  He is visiting: 

Year 2 – Mrs. Byers 
And 

Year 6 – Mr. Toye 
 

 
 

Boo’s message is  
‘Miss school, Miss out’ –  
We love having you here  

and so does Boo! 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
Monday 22nd May – Playground Portraits in School – Class Photos and Y6 Leavers photos 

Tuesday 23rd May – Smile for a Mile 
Friday 26th May – Crazy Hair Day 

Friday 26th May – School Breaks up for half term 
Monday 12th June – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 
Tuesday 13th June – School Opens to Pupils – Summer 2 

Saturday 24th June – School Summer Fair – 12-3 – Further details to follow 


